

Sherwood Primary School

EYFS NEWSLETTER

Week ending: Friday 20th September 2024

How are you feeling?

We began this week by reading **The Golour Monster.**This story links different emotions to different colours.
Your child should be able to talk to you about:

happiness sadness anger fear realizated love We related this to our own experiences and talked about the times we have felt these different emotions.

We then moved on to read a range of stories about different **families.** We particularly enjoyed reading, **'A Handful of Buttons'** which is a great text for exploring family diversity. The children enjoyed talking to each other about their own families and creating their own button family pictures.

Next week we are going to be learning about people around us who help us such as our school kitchen staff, and the school crossing patrol officer. We look forward to welcoming a **dentist** into school on Friday who will talk to the children about the importance of good oral health and hygiene.



Don't forget to check the **gallery** page on the school website for more photos!

On Seesaw this week...

All children now have their home-school diary containing their SeeSaw QR Code.

Please enjoy sharing SeeSaw posts with your child. They might help your child to talk about what they have been up to at school.

To support our discussions in key Worker time next week, please post a photograph or video of something that you get up to over the weekend. This could be as simple as going for a walk, going to Asda or playing a game!



Important reminder

We have a number of outstanding **Annual Parent/Carer Permission Forms.** These were in the Welcome Pack that all families received in June. It is essential that these are returned to school ASAP. If you require a new copy of this form, please speak to staff on the gate or contact the school office.